
Order of Worship 
February 11, 2018 

9:15 @ Central 

Children are encouraged to join us in Kidzone after the song 
“At the Cross” 

 
We stand during the praise & worship  

but feel free to sit at any time. 

Welcome & Prayer  

Offering 

Praise Songs   One Thing Remains 

    Lord Reign in Me 

    At the Cross    
    

Prayer Song   Unbroken Praise   

Message   Timothy Gibb 

Closing Song:   How Great is our God 

Benediction  

 

Order of Worship 
11:00 @ Central 

Welcome 

Call to Worship  #20 The steadfast love of the Lord 

Praise Hymn:   #314 God is love come heaven adoring 

Offering    

Hymn:    #830 Praise God from whom all blessings 

Music Ministry:  Family of Faith 

Prayer Song:   King of kings majesty 

Message:   Timothy Gibb 

Prayer:     

Closing Hymn:   #699 All the way my Saviour leads me 

Benediction:   Go now in peace 

 

NB: Starting February 18th one service only at 10:00 am 

 

Our Team 

Minister:          Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha 

Telephone. 519-620-4415 
E-mail aubrey@cpcmail.ca  

 
Family Pastor Timothy Gibb 

Telephone 519-505-2396 

E-mail: tim@cpcmail.ca 

 

Minister in Association: Rev. Dr. Wayne Dawes 

 

Music Director: Brad Paddock  

 paddock.bm@gmail.com 

 

Choir Director: Gwen Darling 

 gdarling@rogers.com 

 

Office Administrator:  Lyanne Lynch 

E-mail: lyanne@cpcmail.ca  

 

Office Hours: Mon-Friday, 9:00 am – 12:00 pm       

Phone  (519) 623-1080 

Website: www.centralchurchcambridge.ca  

@CentralChurchCa 

www.facebook.com/centralchurch 

 

Address: 

7 Queen’s Square,  Cambridge, Ontario   N1S 1H4 

Sunday Worship Services: 9:15 and 11:00 a.m.  

KidZone offered during the 9:15 service.  

Nursery - infants-2 years 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, we welcome all who come to  

worship with us today.  Visitors are invited to sign the guest book in the  

foyer.  Please join us between services for coffee/tea and  fellowship. 

February 11, 2018 

 

        A Christ-Centred community,  

believing, worshiping, caring and serving 

mailto:aubrey@cpcmail.ca
mailto:office@cpcmail.ca
http://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca


 

 
Greeters for today: Mary Jo Murray  
Greeter for Feb 18:  Irene Macdonald 
 

The office will be closed February 12 & February 14. 

 
Tax Receipts are now available for pick-up in the foyer. 

 
 
 
 

Lenten Bible Study: Aubrey will run a Lenten Bible Study on Thursday 
evenings at 7:00 pm in the sanctuary. The study will start on Thursday, 
February 15th and run until Thursday, March 22nd. This is an open bible 
study and all are welcome. 

 

Alpha  Mon 6:30 pm 

Pancake Supper  Tues 5:30 pm 

Praise & Worship  Tues 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group  Tues  7:30 pm 

Youth (gr 6-gap year)  Wed 6:30 pm 

Wave  Wed 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice  Thurs 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study  Fri 10:00 am 

Men’s Breakfast  Sat 9:00 am 

 

 
 

Alpha     Mon Feb 19 6:30 pm 

Praise Team    Tues Feb 20 7:00 pm 

Prayer Group              Tues Feb 20 7:30 pm 

Youth (grades 6-Gap Year)  Wed Feb 21 6:30 pm 

Wave     Wed Feb 21 7:00 pm 

Lenten Bible Study   Thur Feb 22 7:00 pm 

Choir Practice    Thur Feb 22 7:30 pm 

Women’s Bible Study   Fri Feb 23 10:00am 

World Day of Prayer   Fri Mar 2 2:00 pm 

 

 

Friday, February 23rd at 7:00 pm 

 Please join us for our annual meeting. 
Dessert and coffee will be served first. 
 

 

Service At Central 

This Coming Week At Central 

Upcoming Events 

 

        

 

 

 
. 

 
 

Accessibility Workshop March 4, 2018 
Have you ever wondered the best way to help a person with a disability 
or how to ensure that everyone feels included and welcome?  If you 
have not yet attended this workshop and you contribute to the life and 
work of this congregation as greeters, ushers, group leaders, elders, 
members of the board of managers, Kidzone helpers/teachers, nursery 
volunteers, Alpha leaders, coffee servers, staff or VBS helpers, plan to 
come to the workshop on Sunday March 4 after the morning worship 
service.  The 2 hour workshop is open to everyone and there is no 
charge.   A light lunch is included so please let Timothy or Lyanne know 
if you plan to attend.   

 

Trip to Dubai:  Aubrey & Elsie are conducting a 
tour of Dubai in October.  If you think you might 
be interested in the 8 day trip please speak to 
Aubrey.  There is a poster on the bulletin board in 
the hallway beside Aubrey’s office with some de-
tails. 
 

 
 

 
 
Allison Lupton and friends: A concert will be held on  
Friday, March 16 at 7:30 pm here at Central.  This concert 
is in aid of the Cambridge Food Bank. Adults $20 and stu-
dents $15.  Tickets available in the office, at the door and 
from Andrew Foster and Val Geddes. 

 

 

 

 

The Daily Bread for March, April & May is now available. 

No Cash? No Problem. 

You can now give your gift online.  

Visit https://centralchurchcambridge.ca/
give 

If you do on-line banking it is easy to 

send an e-Transfer to office@cpcmail.ca 

Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm
Http://centralchurchcambridge.ca/give.htm

